
 
 

Transparency in Government Projects 

 

In August 2017, the Information Commissioner was given a copy of a discussion 

paper entitled: “Transparency in Government Projects” by the Special Inquiry 

into Government Programs and Projects (the Inquiry) and was invited to 

provide a submission on the paper’s contents. 

 

On 29 September 2017, the Acting Information Commissioner provided the 

Inquiry with a written submission, which is available at: 

 

https://www.oic.wa.gov.au/Materials/Submission_Inquiry into Government 

Programs and Projects.pdf  

 

In February 2018, the Inquiry published its report that it had provided to the 

State Government. 

 

Item 4.3 on page 83 of Volume 1 of the Inquiry’s Report deals with Transparency. 

 

The full report of the Inquiry is available at:  
 

https://www.wa.gov.au/organisation/public-sector-reform/special-inquiry-

government-programs-and-projects 
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